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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

200 Radnor-Chester Road
St. Davids, PA 19087-5178
March 6, 1995

IN REPLY REFER TO

LL/RCB
Delaware County
SR 30 (630)

Ms. Mary Beth Collins
Flowers on the Avenue
821 Lancaster Avenue
Villanova, PA 19085

Dear Ms. Collins:

‘Thank you for your February 1, 1995 letter to Acting
Secretary Mallory concerning the roadway construction on Route 30
(Lancaster Avenue) and Route 320.

As a result of your concerns and those expressed by others
in the area, my staff and I met with you, other local business
owners, township officials, and legislative leaders on February
16, 1995. We have attempted to schedule future work in a manner
which will be least detrimental to businesses in the area. The
project staging was discussed at the meeting and comnmitment
regarding police operation of traffic signals was also discussed.
I also committed to have representatives of our Traffic and
Construction units meet with representatives of the business
community on a regular basis to review progress and address any
concerns. '

I appreciate your concerhs and this office will work with
the community to complete the project in a timely manner.

Harvey nauver, P.E.
Acting District Engineer



